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Greetings Herbert Mills STEM Families,  

I am excited for our 2016-17 school year! I start my second year as your child’s Principal 
and am thrilled for the new school year. I truly look forward to seeing the students start 
either on August 10th or August 11th and having a great school year. I want you to know I 
am all about family - my own and especially our students and the community as a 
whole. I have 4 active and awesome children that range from 4 to 10 years old, which 
keeps me well in tune with elementary kids.  
 
The teachers and staff are excited too about the upcoming year and we look forward 
to providing a climate of student growth and applied learning. We encourage families 
to partner with us, so be on the look out for opportunities to volunteer and check out 
what our students create and produce. We all are passionate about student success in 
school and in life and we believe that our partnership with families can only grow 
student success. 

I encourage you to communicate openly and regularly with your teacher and get 
involved in your child’s educational experience at home. By participating in school 
conferences, school activities, helping your child with homework, and making sure your 
child reads each night, you are communicating to them the importance and value of 
their education.  

If there are any questions or concerns regarding your child’s progress this upcoming 
year, please feel free to contact me at (614) 367-2160. I look forward to meeting you in 
person. 

 

Yours in Education,  

Mr. Coffey  
@PrincipalCoffey 


